RECYCLED PRODUCTS


RECYCLED PRODUCTS/PACKAGING/DISPOSAL TECHNIQUES:  The University is committed to promote environmentally sound procurement, usage and disposal methods which are in compliance with State of Wisconsin County, and Municipal regulations.  Currently the University has a recycling program for starch and Styrofoam packing peanuts.  The University’s preference is to receive starch peanuts whenever possible.  The Contractor shall not use INSTAPAK( or mix starch and Styrofoam peanuts under any circumstances.  Each product shall be separately pre-packed in accordance with commercially accepted methods.  Small products may be packaged in protective envelopes (Mail-Lite or Bubble-Jet packs).

If you have an alternate shipping method than stated above, contact agent.
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